September 29, 2014

Shellie Priddy
209 Center Dr
Silver Lake, KS 66539

To Steve Pegram and SFT Board Members,

This letter is to inform you of my formal resignation from position of Treasurer/Business Manager at
Santa Fe Trail. | plan for my last day to be Tuesday, October 14™.

Thank you for the opportunities both professionally and personally you have given me for the past three
years. | really enjoyed working with and for the people of this district, especially the ones in the District
Office.

Sincerely,

)

S\hellie Priddy



